

September 2025

"The Greatest Gift Ever"



When Mama C first walked through the doors of Planned Parenthood, she was carrying the weight of uncertainty. Her boyfriend, Papa C, had driven separately and waited outside-unable to join her inside. As Mama C was waiting to see if her insurance was approved to receive the abortion pills, something unexpected was unfolding on the sidewalk.

Papa C encountered a group of sidewalk advocates who offered him truth wrapped in compassion. They listened, shared words of hope, and began to pray with him. As they stood together in prayer, Mama C suddenly emerged from the building, got into her car, and drove away. That moment marked the beginning of a powerful transformation.

The following week, Mama C and Papa C came to our clinic. She was still undecided and upset that her insurance was denied, and she would have to pay cash for the abortion pills. One of our trained advocates sat with her, listened to her, and provided gentle guidance. Mama C agreed to make an appointment for an ultrasound.

Our advocate met them at that appointment. They told her that they had sat down and gone over the information they received, and they were anxious to meet their baby. The ultrasound made it real-and gave them peace. They knew a that moment that they would choose *life* for their baby.

That day, they received a love box-a simple, thoughtful gift full of encouragement. Inside was a onesie that read " *Greatest Gift Ever.*" Mama C smiled and said she couldn't wait to surprise her mom with it - her mom's birthday is at the end of September, and Mama C plans to include that onesie in a special birthday box.

Papa C connected with a male advocate, telling us that he was eager to return and meet with advocate D again. He said he knows that God saved his



Today's abortion-seeking woman doesn't need to speak with a real person. She can go online, search "I want an abortion" and instantly be connected with services that will walk her - step by step - through the process by *AI-powered chatbots*. No emotion. No humanity. No one to offer truth.

Even more alarming? These search engines warn women about pro-life pregnancy centers - like ours - that might offer them hope, help, and real choices. We are labeled as dangerous because we want to save lives. The culture of death is going digital. And our mission has never been more important.

How do we fight this new battle?

We fight it the way we always have, through the power of the Holy Spirit, through prayer, through compassion and truth and through the unwavering support of believers like *you*.

We will not back down!
We will not be silent!
And we will not stop until every
woman knows the truth: She is
loved. Her baby is valuable. And

baby, and he expressed his thankfulness to all who have been in this journey with them.

And we say thank you to you, our donors-for giving us the gift of celebrating life alongside this beautiful family. Because of your generosity, we get to witness the *greatest gift ever*, *LIFE*.

SAVE THE DATE - AN UNFORGETTABLE FAMILY FUN NIGHT IS COMING OCTOBER 11TH, 2025, YOU DON'T WANNA MISS IT!!!!

Mark your calendars-you won't want to miss this exciting evening filled with BBQ, games, raffles, a cakewalk, live music, a live auction, and a powerful client testimony that will touch your heart.

Registration opens soon - stay tuned!



Keep your eyes and ears open...this is one event the whole family will be talking about!!

Can't make it, don't worry, we have still made it possible for you to make an impact by clicking on the "Donate Here" button below! or you can Zelle us @ ariveira.mvwhc@gmail.com

Donate Here

there is hope.
The battle is fierce - but our God is *faithful*. And with him we will not lose heart.

Together for life, Annie Riveira ariveira.mvwhc@gmail.com



Center Needs

- size 6 & 7 diapers
- baby wipes
- baby hygiene
- mom & dad gifts

Prayer Requests

We never want to turn anyone away - we're currently short on advocates to meet with clients. We also need more volunteers to help sort and clean daily donations. Please pray for more willing hearts and hands. If you or someone you know can help. we'd love to hear from you.

The Heart Work We Carry



We often share stories of hope - of miracles, of women choosing life, and of God's hand at work. These testimonies uplift and remind us of the beauty in the battles we face. But there's another side we don't often talk about - the heavy, heart-wrenching stories of women who choose abortion.

In these moments, we are still called to be love. To be Jesus. To walk with women through deep grief, holding

space for their pain and offering compassion, not condemnation. In the last two weeks alone, we've had three abortion-minded clients. One mama (knowing our stance for life) returned to us after taking the first abortion pill that afternoon. She came seeking resources for her 7-month-old child and opened up about her decision. We immediately jumped into action, reminding her it's not too late - there is still hope and she can still fight for her baby. With tears in her eyes, she simply said, "I have to do this." This work is not easy. It's not something we can walk away from at the end of the day and leave at the center. We carry the weight of these stories - the hope and the heartbreak. It is not light work. It is heart work. We ask for continued prayers. Pray that we will always

love like Jesus. That we will always see like Jesus. That we will be his hands and feet even in the heaviest moments.

Women's Health Clinic of Moreno Valley | 12370 Heacock St Ste 8 | Moreno Valley, CA 92553 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Our Privacy Policy</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>